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INTERNAL REVENUE SERVICE

DEPARTMENT OF THE TREASURY

DISTRICT DIRECTOR -
401 W, PEACHTREE 8T. NW
ATLANTAy BA 30345

JAN 20 ]995 Employer Identification Number:
Date:

62-14329537
Case Number:
5285004022

‘HOLLY STREET CORPORATION Contact Ferson:
1401 HOLLY BTREET ROBERTA VAN METER

NASHVILLE,

Dear Appli

TN 37206 Contact Telephone Number:
(404) 3331-0135
Dur Letter Uated:
October 235 1991
Addendum Applies:
No

clant:

- This modifies our letter of the above date in which we stated that you
would be treated as an organization that is not a private foundation until the

expiration

Your
organizati

of your advance ruling period.

exenpt status under section 501(a) of the Internal Revenve Code as an
on described in section B501(c) (D is still in effect. Based on the

infermation you submitteds we have determined that you are not a private

foundation
organizati

within the meaning of section 50%9(a) of the Code because you are an
on of the type described in section 509(a)(2).

Grantcres and contributers may rely on this determination uniess the
Internal Ravenue Service publlishes notice to the contrary. FHowevers if you

tose your

this deter

the act or
the organi
acquired k
would no !

ection B0P(a) (2) statuss a grantar or contributor may nct raly on
ination if he or she was in part responsible fory or was avare ofs
failure to acts or the substantial or material! change on the part of
fation that resulted in your toss of such statuss or i(f he or she
ouledge that the Internal Revenue Service had given notice that you
nger be classified as a section 509(a) (2) organization.

If we |lhave indicated in the heading of this letter that an addendum
appliess tHe addendum enclosed is an integral part <f this letter.

Hecau
foundation

e this letter could help resclve any quéstions about your private
statugsy please keep it in your permanent records.

If yoj have any questionss please contact the persan whose name and

telephone

umber are shown above. "

Sincerely yourss

htlarn. Con frvigso—

Nelson A. Brooke
District Director




